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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 
We have been in school for an awesome 33  

days! The students come to 
school each morning with a 
smile on their face ready to 
learn.  
 

A few important reminders to remember: 
1. Please remember to call the school 

office before 8:45 AM if your child is sick 
or will be late to school. 

2.  If you have a change in plans for your 
child after school contact the school 
office before 2:45 PM, so we can 
communicate this message to the 
teacher. 

3. Listed below are times each grade level 
eats lunch. If you would like to join your 
child for lunch, please call the school 
office before 9:00 AM, so kitchen staff 
can plan accordingly. 

 
11:20-11:40  KDG Lunch 
11:50-12:10    1st Grade Lunch 
12:00-12:20  2nd Grade Lunch 
12:10-12:30  3rd Grade Lunch 
12:20-12:40  4th Grade Lunch 
12:30-12:50  5th Grade Lunch 
12:40-1:00  6th Grade Lunch 
 
Please feel free to contact me with questions, 
concerns or comments at 782-3535 or email me 
at walter.lin@districtor1.net.  Mrs. Walter  

Upcoming Events 

October 

-5th Bennet Booster Fall Festival 

-12th End of 1st Quarter 

 
Character Counts 

Character Counts is a program that promotes 
the 6 Pillars of Character (see below.)  As we 
celebrate Character Counts this year, we are 
challenging students to take responsibility for 
their character.  By following the pillars of 
Character Counts, we are building children of 
character in these areas: 

T rustworthiness 
R espect 
R esponsibility 
F airness 
C aring 
C itizenship  

 
As you walk the halls of 
Bennet Elementary you will 
notice pillars with student pictures on them. 
These students and/or classes have 
demonstrated the monthly character counts 
pillar. 
 
During the month of October, we are focusing 
on the Trustworthy Pillar.  

 Trustworthiness:  
 Being honest.  

 Being reliable — do what you say you’ll 

do having the courage to do the right 

thing.  

 Build a good reputation.  

 Being loyal — stand by your family and 
friends. 
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Bennet Fire and Rescue 

Annual Pancake Feed and Open House 

Please stop by the Bennet 
Rural Fire and Rescue 
Department Fire Station on 
Saturday morning, October 
13th from 6:30-10:30 AM for 

their annual Open House and Pancake Feed.  
The pancake breakfast is a free will donation. 

 

Bennet Booster Corner 
The Bennet Boosters meet the 2nd 
Tuesday of every month at 7:00 PM in 
the Elementary Commons.   
 
Please mark your calendars for the Fall 
Festival next Friday- October 5th. This 
year the Boosters, have decided to show 
a movie chosen by the students which 
will begin at 7:00 PM. The doors will 
open at 6:45 and popcorn will be served 
during the movie. Students are 
encouraged to wear their pajamas while 
watching the movie. 
 

 

Homecoming Pep Rally 
A special thank you to the 6th grade 

student council and Mrs. Hanger for 

organizing the pep rally for the PHS 

Seniors today. It was an awesome 

time to show our support to the 

students at PHS. We hope to see you 

at the football game tonight at 7:00 

PM. 

GO PANTHERS! 

Homecoming Week Fun! 
3K Class Color Day 

 
Holiday Dress Up Day 

 
6th Grade Student Council Greeting the 

PHS Students 

 


